
 

 
 
 

ASSESSORATO SERVIZI SOCIALI 
(SOCIAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT) 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Centri Provinciali per l’Istruzione degli Adulti (CPIA - Provincial centres for adult Education) 

inform all citizens that it is possible to enroll for the following courses : 

- literacy courses and basic Italian language courses; 

- first level Education courses. 

WHO CAN ENROLL? 

- Adult foreigners who want to attend Literacy courses and basic Italian language courses; 

- adults, both Italian and foreigners, who have not finished Compulsory Education and are 

interested in getting the Middle School Diploma; 

- youngsters, both Italian and foreigners, aged 16, who prove that they can’t attend day classes. 

Those who are interested in attending the educational courses above mentioned may contact the 

following office : « Ufficio Servizi Sociali » – Piazza Libertà, 34, on Monday, Wednesday and Friday, 

from 9.00 a.m. to 12.00, from 12 th August to 15 th September. 

Please note that these courses will start provided that there will be a considerable number of students 

enrolled. 

 
Acate, 08/08/2019 

     L’Assessore ai Servizi Sociali                                                                  Il Sindaco 
     (The Head of Social Services)                                                                  (The Mayor) 
           Mr.  Francesco Zambuto                                                               dr. Giovanni Di Natale 
 
 


